
Dear SEIMC Friends,

Upon the falling of the first beautiful snow this year, Shanghai East 
International Medical Center celebrated our unforgettable White 
Christmas with our distinguished guests, business partners, vendors, 
and staff on 15th Dec 2010.

Numerous prizes were drawn at the party, and it was full of fun with 
amazing stage play, magic, jazz band, live music performances, Qipao 
show of special stage effect with a misty “surprise”!  … Hope you all 
enjoyed the party!

Many thanks to you all for coming and joining SEIMC celebration!
Our great appreciations go to our sponsors for your generosity!
We look forward to more cooperation with you in future!

Merry Christmas and a Happy New year to you all!

SEIMC Management 
Shanghai East International Medical Center
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